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Circular 147 

 

16 July 2021 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

COVID-19 SECOND VACCINATION DELAY. 
 
We have received communication from Department of Health that due to the unrest in the City of 
Johannesburg, their logistics activities have been affected and sites that were to receive vaccines 
have been delayed due to them not being able to deliver over the past week. 
 
We await feedback from them on whether or not we are able to go to the Hillbrow based 
distribution center and collect vaccines ourselves or whether we will have to wait for them to 
resume their deliveries.   At this stage it looks like our vaccines will be delayed with a week as they 
try to catch up with the last week’s deliveries. 
 
As soon as we have more information, we will let you know immediately, so please keep an eye 
out for further communication.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 


